

## D.C. Bar Global Legal Practice Task Force, chaired by Darrell G. Mottley, receives 2018 Frederick B. Abramson Award

The D.C. Bar Global Legal Practice Task Force, chaired by Darrell G. Mottley, was selected as the recipient of the 2018 Frederick B. Abramson Award. This award recognized the Task Force's outstanding work in addressing how the D.C. Bar can respond to issues raised by increasing globalization in the practice of law.

The D.C. Bar recognized the work of the Global Legal Practice Task Force, along with the other D.C. Bar award recipients, at its Celebration of Leadership: The D.C. Bar Awards Dinner and Annual Meeting on June 12.

Click here for more information or to watch a video featuring Mr. Mottley and the Global Legal Practice Task Force.

Posted: June 26, 2018

https://bannerwitcoff.com 1